
From: Chloe Mager 

Sent: 17 September 2021 18:27 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: Advertisement consent application - 2021/3508/A - 9-11 Tottenham Street 

Hi Tony,   

Many thanks for your quick response and confirmation of response time. I can confirm that the 

luminance level would be 500 cd/m2. 

I look forward to hearing your recommendation. 

Best wishes and have a good weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Chloë Mager  

 


